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         Vrygrond, 08.06.2023 
 
 
Dear Michael, Maryna, Mimi, Kirstin, Megan, and those behind the scenes, 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of our team at the beach to express our warmest gratitude for your 
generous sponsorship of our recent event. 
 
We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Cape Capsules Back Packers & Pizzeria, 
Cape Pizzeria, and Cape Surf School for their contributions towards making our beach event 
a huge success. 
 
The delicious pizzas provided by Cape Pizzeria were enjoyed by all, including our team and 
the previously disadvantaged child Asi, who is now a Surf Coach. Your generous support 
helped to create a relaxed and enjoyable environment where everyone could come 
together and enjoy the food. 
 
We also appreciate the contribution of the long-sleeved t-shirts provided by Cape Capsules 
Back Packers and Cape Surf School, which were of exceptional quality. Everyone was 
delighted to receive one, especially with winter coming up. 
 
Lastly, we are grateful to Cape Surf School for hiring Asi as a coach and sponsoring the surf 
lessons. Your expertise and equipment made it possible for everyone to enjoy the water 
safely, regardless of their skill level. Our entire team had a great time, and we appreciate 
your generous support. 
 
Overall, we are immensely thankful for the support that your companies have provided for 
our beach event. We couldn't have done it without you, and we hope to continue our 
partnership with you in the future. 
 
Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Lunga 
Siphle 
And all our Vrygrond kids – Shaydin, Ashwin, Mujaid, Jordan, Nathaniel, Siya, Ryan 
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